NOTICE OF PROPOSED POLLING PLACE CHANGES

The DeKalb County Board of Registration and Elections (the BRE) hereby gives notice to the voters of DeKalb County that it is considering the following polling place changes for the June 18, 2024 General Primary / Nonpartisan Runoff. These changes will become effective following the second publication of this notice unless the BRE receives public comment in opposition to such changes, in which case the BRE will hold a special called meeting to consider public comments received and further action on the proposed changes.

All changes are temporary and the affected polling places will return to their previous locations for the November 5, 2024 General Election.

The Board proposes moving:

- The Chesnut Elem precinct (CH) from Chesnut Elementary School to Crossroads Church of Dunwoody, 4805 Tilly Mill Rd, Doraville, GA 30360.
- The Fairington Elem precinct (FA) from Fairington Elementary School to New Birth Missionary Baptist Church, 6400 Woodrow Rd, Stonecrest, GA 30038.

A complete list of polling locations can be found at https://www.dekalbcountyga.gov/voter-registration-elections/election-day. Any comments on the proposed changes may be directed to the DeKalb County Board of Registration & Elections at 4380 Memorial Drive, Suite 300, Decatur, GA 30032-1239 or via email at Voterreg@dekalbcountyga.gov.

This 6th day of June 2024,

Keisha L. Smith
Executive Director
DeKalb County Voter Registration & Elections

Publish: 6/6/2024 and 6/13/2024